
Eyota Township Board Meeting 
October 17,2017 

Call to Order 8:00PM 
 

Present:  V. Hammel, J. Schumann, D. O'Neill, Brian Halvorson, 
D. Kullot 
Absent:  R. Mason 
Guests: J. Peck, Bill McMonical 
 
 
Clerks Report:  The clerk's report was approved. 
 
Treasurer's Report:  The treasurer's report was presented.  The report stands 
as presented. 
 
Fire department:  Jeff peck reported the fire departemtn has an offer of 
$5,000 for the old pumper truck.  Discussion followed.  A Moiton was made 
by Jim Schumann to sell the truck for the $5,000 price.   Seconded by Brian 
Halvorson.  The motion carried. 
 
The mutual aid contract with the Dover Fire Department was presented.  
slight changes to the document were made to update to current legal 
wording.  The City of Eyota's attorney apparently recommended Eyota 
Township be removed as a party to the document citing the township was 
not an owner of the fire department.  Given the township owns multiple 
pieces of equipment the board disagreed with the attorney's statement.  Jeff 
will bring the final document for signatures from the township. 
 
The pile of junk being complied at the farmstead in the 900 block of 30th St. 
SE was discussed.  Mr. Schumann reported he has not heard back from the 
county regarding this matter.  The board encouraged him to be more 
assertive in addressing this issue. 
 
Bills totaling $2049.19 were approved and paid. 
 

Respectfully Submitted   
 

Daniel E. O'Neill    
Acting Clerk    

 



 


